
Friday June 14th 2024 

 

Dear All, 

This week 

This week we had an open morning for years 3 to 6, I hope all of you that came, 

enjoyed seeing the school at work. On Wednesday a sports coach from Kent County 

Cricket came in and gave a one-hour lesson each to Years 3 to 6. The coach played 

some different games and the children really enjoyed it. 

Today was Neverland’s Class (Y3) assembly. It demonstrated many different 

curriculum areas, all the children spoke out and the music was amazing. It was a real 

pleasure to watch.  

Years 2, 4 and 6 trip to the seaside on July 5th 

If you wish your child to go to the seaside then please return your letters by Monday 

June 17th. The payments will be on Parent Pay by June 20th.  

Open morning for Nursery to Year 2 

On Thursday June 20th we will have an open morning for Nursery to Year 2. Open 

morning begins at 9.30, ends at 11.30 and a visit to a class is limited to 20 minutes. 

When you arrive, you may need to wait if the class is already very busy.  Please 

remember this is not an opportunity to talk to the class teacher, as they will be busy.  

Important Dates for your Diary  

June 28th Reception class assembly. This starts at 10am. 

July 9th Sports Day for Years 3 to 6 at Mayow Park. This will start at 10am. 

July 10th Sports Day for EYFS at 9.30 and Years 1 and 2 at 2pm. These are held in 

school. 

July 12th  Summer Fair. Please make sure you have read the letter from the Friends 

of Perrymount, which came home on Tuesday.  

July 18th  Optional staff and parents meeting. More information to follow. 

July 19th Year 6 Leaving assembly at 1.45pm.  

July 24th  Nursery last day and Year 6 Leavers BBQ which starts at 6pm. 

July 25th is the last day of term. Children can be collected from 2pm.  

  



Attendance 

This week’s figures are… 

Class Attendance How many 
lates? 

Reception 91.3% 8 

Year 1 92.4% 7 

Year 2 100% 4 

Year 3 95.11% 4 

Year 4 99.31% 2 

Year 5 91.51% 5 

Year 6 94.68% 8 

 

Congratulations to Years 2, second week in a row with 100% attendance. Amazing.  

Best wishes, 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 

 


